
WELCOME TO LAKESHORE WRITER’S GROUP
Monday, September 16th, 2024 @ 7:00pm

MEETING OULINE

       It is with much excitement that I begin another “session” of our group. Summer went fast 
as it always does, and as I have mentioned, with it has come my retirement of 30ish years of 
school bus driving. (sorry, I just like to say it…!).  Hmm...I just thought of a great homework 
assignment…  As we approach the 16th, I have to say that I truly look forward to seeing all of 
you. Each of you has a talent, something to offer, inspiration, a gift. Whether you realize it or 
not, I am the one who benefits the most by spending this time with all of you. So, I thank you!
Now, let’s get started, shall we?

 Warm-up Exercise and Read Back  :
       I’ve been toying with an idea for the warm-up prompts. I may have 
mentioned that we could take turns doing it. Abigail, if you are planning on being
at the meeting, I would so appreciate it if you would start us off. (I will have a 
prompt prepared in case you don’t really want to do it.)

 Just for Fun Homework  :
        In the spirit of my having retired (you knew this was coming), write 
approximately 130 words telling about something monumental that happened in 
your life over the summer months.

 Topic Thought  :
       This is really giving me fits right now. I always want to come up with 
something genius that everyone has something in which to contribute. So I am 
just going to ask you to be thinking with me. We’ll come up with something, I’m 
sure!

 Trivia  

“The work is always accomplished one word at a time.”
                                                  -Stephen King

NEXT MEETING will be October 21st, 2024 at 7:00pm


